
 

 

Dear Members,  
 
Great news! As a valued Class A shareholder of HMECU, we're excited to share that your 
dividend has been paid as our way of thanking you for your investment and support.  
  
Your dividend will be deposited on March 26, 2025. You will see this dividend in your variable 
savings account if it's registered (TFSA or RSP) or a Demand Account (Savings or Chequing) if 
not a registered account with the label “Class A Share”.  
 
HMECU is a proud Canadian credit union, serving our members and local communities for 90 
years. Together, we’re strengthening Canada by investing locally, supporting our communities, 
and reinvesting in the people and organizations who make our country great.  
 
We are very proud of our amazing Class A shareholders and want to thank you for your 
continued support. Support your credit union and grow your investment—join the waitlist 
today! Contact Greg Welsh at gwelsh@hmecu.com or 905-575-8888 X120.  
 
Thank you,  
HMECU  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


